
 

 

Circular No. ( 4 /2020 ) 

 

 
“The Department of Healthcare Professions presents to you its compliments” 
 
In continuation of the precautionary measures taken by the State of Qatar to prevent and contain the 
spread of Coronavirus (COVID-19) and in order to protect all the society, it has been decided to suspend 
the open day services for the Department of Healthcare Professions until further notice.  
 
Please note that the currently available communication channels are as follows: - 
 

• For any queries related to Registration & Licensing, please contact via email: 

QCHPRegistration@MOPH.GOV.QA  
• For any queries related to CME/CPD Accreditation System, please contact via email: 

AccreditationDepartmentQCHP@MOPH.GOV.QA 

• For technical issues, please contact us via email: qchphelpdesk@moph.gov.qa 

• For any queries related to Primary Source Verification “Dataflow”, please contact via email: 
QCHPdesk@dataflowgroup.com or visit the Dataflow website through the following link: 
https://corp.dataflowgroup.com/supportcontact-us/ . Additionally, applicant can visit the 
dataflow customer service from Sunday to Thursday (9 AM to 5 PM) on the following location: 
Barwa Tower 1, 7th Floor, Office no. 49 and the contact number is +974 4495 8215. 
 

 
 

For further information, kindly contact Jowaher Al Ali:  Jalali@moph.gov.qa 
 

 
Thank you for your cooperation. 

Department of Healthcare Professions 

 

From Department of Healthcare Professions / Ministry of Public Health 

To 
• All Healthcare Practitioners in the State of Qatar  

• All Healthcare Facilities/ focal points in the state of Qatar 

Subject Suspension of the Open Day Services  

Date  17 March, 2020 
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